
 
 
 
 
 
July 17th, 2025       

 
MEETING RESCHEDULE 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
Public notice is hereby given that the Metropolitan Airport Authority of 
Peoria’s July 30th, 2025 Board Meeting at 12:00pm is being rescheduled 
and held in conjunction with the July 21st, 2025 regularly scheduled 
Marketing / Air Service and Projects / Finance Committee Meetings at 
2:30pm in the conference room of the General Wayne A. Downing 
International Airport located at 6100 W. Everett M. Dirksen Parkway, Peoria 
Illinois, 61607 due to lack of quorum on the 30th.  

  
By order of: 
Erik Fehl, Chairman of the Board 
Metropolitan Airport Authority of Peoria  
 
 
CC: News Media 
 MAAP Commissioners 
 MAAP Attorney 
 League of Women Voters of Greater Peoria 
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